
  
   

 

09 January 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Y9 French Trip to Normandy 9 - 13 July 2018.   
 
The French Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 9 French First language pupils 
(in the first instance). We will spend 4 nights in a residential château in Normandy. Travel will be by ferry 
and coach and there will be a mix of cultural and historical visits as well as physical activities. The staff at 
the château are all French native speakers so we anticipate the boys will get a good exposure to spoken 
French. The total cost of the trip will be £535.00 depending on numbers. 
 

Dates Times Cost Requirements 

 
From:9 July 2018 
 

 
Leaving:TBC 

 
Deposit: £100 

 

 
To:13 July 2018 
 
 
 

 
Returning:TBC 

 
Further £200 by Friday 
23 March 2018 
Final balance £235 by 
Tuesday 1 May 2018 
 

 

 
There are 37 places available for this trip and receipt of the deposit will be taken to mean you wish to take 
up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, 37 names will be drawn 
randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their deposits 
refunded. Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should 
contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
Places available: 37              Deadline for deposit payment: Monday 15 January 2018 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 
codes are only needed for online account set up). 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.   

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and 
that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please contact Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need to update this information.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Gosse 

French Department 
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